
Henry S. Wardxer y6û . X^Yy-/
January 15

Professor Carleton ff. Stanley, 
Assistant to the Principal, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Professor Stanley :

Thank you very much for your note of the 13th 
instant in reply to the letter of the 9th instant which 
I wrote to General Sir Arthur Currie. Incidentally, I am 
very pleased to know that the approved pronunciation of 
General Sir Frederick Haldimandfs name accords with my 
own usage and that of my family.

,V^31.

Yours faithfully,


